Council Chambers 300 First Street Woodland, California

June 22, 1993

Vice Mayor Sandy opened the adjourned session at 7:06 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers.

ROLL CALL:

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Rominger, Crescione, Flory, Sandy

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: Slaven

STAFF PRESENT: O'Toole, McDuffee, Hanson, Ruggiero

PLANNING COMMISSION

MEMBERS PRESENT: Agostini, Fernandez, Friedlander, Hicks, Moore,

Schwartz, Seiberth

GENERAL PLAN:

Community Development Director Janet Ruggiero discussed the purpose and process of continuing to work on the goals and principles of the General Plan.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Vice Mayor Sandy invited comments from the public.

David Taormino asked if he would have an opportunity to comment on the population projections. Vice Mayor Sandy advised him that he could write a letter to the Council and the Planning Commission outlining his concerns.

Assistant City Manager Kristine O'Toole asked for a Council Member volunteer to attend the meeting with the Woodland Joint Unified School District regarding the crossing guard issue. Vice Mayor Sandy volunteered.

GENERAL PLAN:

At 7:15 p.m. the Council and Planning Commission members broke up into small groups to review the plan goals and principles. At 8:30 p.m. the Council and Planning Commissioners reconvened to discuss the goals and principles for development of group consensus.

Staff advised that at the next meeting regarding the General Plan to be held on July 27, 1993, the Council and Planning Commission will discuss phasing and growth in order to develop a consensus on these issues.

RESOLUTION NO. 3742 - 1993-94 APPROPRIATIONS LIMIT:

On motion of Mayor Rominger, seconded by Council Member Crescione and carried by unanimous vote, the City Council adopted Resolution No. 3742, setting the fiscal year 1993-94 Appropriations Limit for the City of Woodland at \$20,339,800.

ADJOURNMENT:

At 9:35 p.m. the meeting was adjourned to June 28, 1993, 7:30 p.m.
Mayor of the City of Woodland